
 

 

Safety and Security Committee 
April 18, 2017 

 
 
This has been a relatively quiet month individual crime in Oakland Mills.  I will re-
sume having the Safety and Security neighborhood meetings at the end of May 
or into June. 
 
There have been a rash of airbag thefts.  This is for your information as none of 
the thefts were in Oakland Mills. 

• April 6, 5 vehicles were entered and had their airbags stolen at the following lo-
cations: 

   *  21045  Park and Ride at   9600 Broken Land Parkway 
                       21046  Park and Ride at   8700 Snowden River Parkway 
                      Laurel  20723   Park and Ride at 8200 Old Columbia Road 

• April 12, at least 6 vehicles were entered and had their airbags stolen  
    21046    9000 Gracious End Ct 
    21044    5300 Columbia Rd.  (steering wheel column also stolen) 
    21044    10000 Windstream Dr. (steering wheel column also stolen) 
    21043    8500 Pine Run Ct. 
    21043    8400 Oakton Land  (airbags stolen from 2 vehicles) 
    
 
 
 
A BIG THANK you goes out to Sandy Cederbaum for initiating and helping plan 
The Anatomy of a Scam with our committee, the Office of Consumer Protection-
Rebecca Bowman, and  Senior Liaison Officer- Andre Lingham.  This will be held 
on May 17 from 6:30-8:00. 
 
Our last planned event will by Bike with a Cop. This will take place on Thursday, 
June 15 beginning at the police trailer 1t 5:30. 
 
The committee was successful in having a sign installed on a Bike Path, inform-
ing residents that bike paths are closed after 10PM. 
 


